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I write to urge a no vote on this misguided legislation.  

Publicly owned spaces such as parks and campgrounds should be preserved for all 

to enjoy and not exclusively for those who wish to reside in them. 

The use of state owned recreational sites are fee based for those that live elsewhere 

and have restrictions on the length of use. This law would conflict with areas intended 

to be used by Oregon residents and tourists alike.  


